Subject: Presentation by Rick Danyluk to FONVCA this week

From: "John Hunter" < hunterjohn@telus.net>

Date: 22/02/2013 2:57 PM

To: "'David Stuart'" <StuartD@dnv.org>, "Nicole Deveaux DNV"

<nicole_deveaux@dnv.org>, "'Councillor Alan Nixon DNV'" <anixon@dnv.org>,
"Councillor Doug Mackay-Dunn" <dmackay-dunn@dnv.org>, "Councillor Mike Little"
<mli>ttle@dnv.org>, "Councillor Robin Hicks" <rhicks@dnv.org>, "Councillor Roger
Bassam" <rbassam@dnv.org>, "'Councilor Lisa Muri DNV''' <lmuri@dnv.org>, "Mayor
Richard Walton" <rwalton@dnv.org>

CC: "'Rick Danyluk'" <DanylukR@dnv.org>, "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, "'Corrie Kost'" <corrie@kost.ca>

Dear All

On behalf of FONVCA, I would like to thank Rick for his excellent presentation to FONVCA February 20 and the evening time he took to do it. It was very well done, led to lots of questions and debate, and will assist I think in shortening the debate process for many of us. Having said that, there are some issues which will arise but we are all better informed which makes the process more efficient.

Cheers

John Hunter